
 
                                                                                                           
 
                                                                                                                     

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

NOTES FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Ashley Families, 

Welcome Back! The Ashley staff hopes all of you have had a 

Happy & Safe Holiday Season. We look forward to beginning 

2025 with “All Star Behaviors” and “All Star Academics”. As 

we kick off the New Year it is a great time to promote 

positive school habits with your child. 

· Help your child organize their school belongings the 
night before. 

· Take time to review your child’s folder with them. 

· Visit the school website and calendar with your child. 

· Create an at home goal chart.  

  Create an academic or behavioral goal with your child. 

· End each night with a positive point of praise. 

Our Positivity Project continues to focus on character 

education. Our students and staff have embraced the mission 

of #OtherPeopleMatter. We will be kicking off the New Year 

with a building wide assembly, entitled “Super You”. 

Focusing on being kind, respectful individuals as we build our 

inner confidence. All of our students will continue to engage 

in a classroom trait mini-lessons. As a building we have 

incorporated kindness counts within our daily specials and 

lunch room. 

As always January brings the cold. Please make sure your 

child is dressed appropriately for outdoor recess. Students will 

partake in outdoor activity, as weather is within our outdoor 

guidelines. Please make sure your child packs boots, hats, 

gloves, scarves etc. Outdoor activity is essential to the overall 

growth and development of our children! 

Best Wishes, 
 
 
Mrs. VanHulle 
 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER: 
Jan. 6th: School Resumes 
 P2 Shirt Day 
Jan. 10th,  17th & 31st : Ashley Spirit Wear 
Jan. 13th: P2 Shirt Day 
Jan. 14th: Super U Assembly 
Jan. 20th: No School MLK Day-PD Day 
Jan. 23rd – 24th: ½ Day Records Day 

              Health Dept. Hearing Testing 
Jan. 27th: P2 Shirt Day 
Jan. 27th   – 29th: Macomb County Health Dept. Hearing   
                            Testing Grades KD,2 & 4. 
 
               
 

PLEASE CHECK OUR ASHLEY WEBSITE FOR CALENDAR 
UPDATES AT: 
http://www.anchorbay.misd.net/schools/ashley/. 

WINTER WEATHER 
It is that time of year again and temperatures are 
falling. We will continue to have outdoor recess 
breaks everyday unless the wind speed is 25 miles or 
higher or the temperature drops below 15 degrees.  
All students will go outside unless a doctor or medical 
note excusing them is provided.  Please make sure all 
students come to school with appropriate clothing 
warm jackets, gloves, hats, and boots.   
We know fresh air and exercise is essential to our 
overall health.  
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P2 Student Council Trip  
The student council along with Mrs. Bergeron and Miss Bart delivered Christmas cards to the Memory Care 
Unit at East Harbor on December 16th. They played Bingo and sang Christmas  carols along with Mr. M on the 
guitar. They ended up at Biggby’s and had hot chocolate compliments of Mr. Jim. Thank you Biggbys for 
supporting our community. 

  
 

FIRST QUARTER ASHLEY ALL STAR HONOR ROLL STUDENTS 

FOURTH GRADE HONOR ROLL 
Leia Anderson, Isabella Clifford, Lana Bogdan, Liam Charlie, Harper Couture, Blake Decker, Nolan Decker, 
Harper Gust, Ethan Hart, Melanie Hering, Natalie Hering, Michael Hinton, David Hojna, Emma Hornung, 
Brayden Hranach, Eleanora Hutchinson, Lillian Klatt, Luke Lockwood, Margo Louiselle, Hattie McGuire, Ainsley 
McIntyre, Emma McKenna, Kelsey Pilat, 
 Michael Polsen, Lillian Rieden, Gianna Romano, Liam Schaffer, Sophia Schehr,  
Abigail Schwegler, Levi Simino,Harper Sowter, Sawyer Sweeten, David Trottier,  
Garrett Tweedale, Lucas Varney, Izabella Vanderhagen,Brayden Vietto, Aaron Wolf,  
Josephine Zyrowski. 
 
FIFTH GRADE HONOR ROLL 
Lilliana Cintron, Graysen Barnes, Louis Boggs, Caiden Bury, Sophia Carreri, Jessie Christian, Mark Faris, Caleb 
Feller, Morgan Gee, Maria Gojcaj, Graham Greenwold, Zachary Hibbs, Olive James, Lincoln James, Adrian 
Janicki, Levi Kartje, Henry Kilchevskyi, Jackson Kosi, Axel Mabe, Bryce Masden, Madelyn Meister, Makenzie 
Mitchell, Rozlyn Morisette, Dominic Murdock,  
Layla Nanni, Aurelia Niederkohr, Brynlee O'Lear, Alexandra Olson, Tyler Parker, Sophia Penzien, Kaitlyn Price, 
Ella Prush, Marshall Robinson,   
Mason Schachermeyer, Vanessa Schrader, Daphne Smith, Dylan Stanek, Frederick Steerzer, Ryan Stillwell, 
Casey Tack, Lennon Torney, Beau Traub, Khloe Turner, Melinna VanTiem, Lucas Williams. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December Announcers from Ms. Forrester’s Class: 
Elizabeth Cronshagen, Nolan Decker, Jack Fecko, Eleanora 
Hutchinson, Lillian Klatt, Michael Polsen, Sophia Schehr 
 
Also, a special thank you to Mrs. Greenwold’s class who sang the P2 
song and Mrs. Gellasch’s class for singing the Ashley All Star song 
with Mr. M on the guitar. 



 
 

 
A BIG thank-you to Mrs. Berdan for organizing the Green Team.  

 We look forward to the projects you have planned this school year. 
      

Kindergarten:  3rd Grade   4th Grade: 

Kennedy Geisman  Leo Osebold  Leia Anderson 

Juliana Schwegler  Niko Schwegler  Blake Decker 

  Amy Stuart  Gianna Romano 

1st Grade:   Ryan Greenwold  Margo Louiselle 

Annie Roehm  Reese Greenwold  Izzy Vanderhagen 

Harley Stuart  Isaac Roehm  Isabella Clifford 

Bree Masden  Evelyn Cintron  Melanie Hering 

  Isabel Goldwater  Natalie Hering 

2nd Grade:   Cianna Reed  Abbey Schwegler 

Grayson Trombly  Rosalee Lanman  Harper Gust 

Sophia Clifford  Harper Boggs  Nadya Morris 

     

    5th Grade 

    Madelyn Meister 
 

   Jessie Christian 

    Bryce Masden 

 
 
 


